Written Answer (Department for Transport) - 26 Feb 2018

Paul Scully MP
House of Commons

Paul Scully: To ask the Secretary of State for Transport, what recent correspondence he has had
with the Mayor of London on penalty charges on TfL roads; and if he will place a copy of that
correspondence in the Library. [127603]

Jesse Norman:

Copies of the recent correspondence between the Secretary of State for Transport and the Mayor
of London on the issue of penalty charges on Transport for London roads will be placed in the
Library of the House.
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